
Rocket Transportation LLC 
PO BOX 267 
Chimacum, WA 98325 
360-683-8087

April 12, 2023 

To: All Concerned 

Rocket submits the enclosed proposal to: 

 Change our Fare Structure
 Bring the Tariff into compliance

Rocket seeks approval to change our fare structure to the Flexible Fare Schedule enabling us to increase fares for areas 
that add significant time and cost to the route.  With the goal that this also allows us to nimbly follow the ebbs and flows 
of the economy.  The additional revenue will allow us to increase driver pay to again be competitive in the labor market 
and to add supplemental vans reducing drive time for all.  The Base Flexible Fare for BASE, OUTlying, and SATellite zones 
are our current fares, respectively BASE, OUTLYING, MAXIMUM.   

This replacement filing is not just an update to the original Tariff 4 submitted.  

During this process, UTC staff has found Tariff 4 to require a full evaluation for a fare increase.  In order to move forward 
with the change to Flex Fare structure, Tariff 4 has been eliminated.  This filing is now a complete replacement reverting 
back to just a modification of Tariff 3.  In addition, language provided to Rocket in 2015 was found to now be out of 
compliance.  This language has been removed without replacing it with current compliant language.   

To comment regarding this submission, please contact the Utilities and Transportation Commission.  This contact may be 
in person, by telephone, or via the internet.  This contact information is current as of submission, but may change. 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
www.utc.wa.gov 
360-664-1160 Public Number
360-664-1234 Records Center Number
1-800-562-6150 Consumer Inquiries, comments and informal complaints
360-586-1150 Public and Records Center Fax

Kathy Roman 
360-683-8087 x80 Direct
Monday thru Friday 8am-5pm PT
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